



Queensland Health



Dr Sneha Satya
Team Leader, Existing Chemicals
National Industrial Chemicals Notification and Assessment Scheme
Department of Health and Ageing
GPO Box 58
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Dr Satya

## **Multiple Chemical Sensitivity - Draft Report**

Thank you for your letter dated 24 February 2010 in regard to the revised draft report on Multiple Chemical Sensitivity.

I do not have any specific comments on the document. I consider that the report provides a very good appraisal of the contemporary literature and thinking on the topic, as well as identifying some important research needs. I support finalisation of the document for publication in the near future.

Yours sincerely

Sophie Dwyer

A/Executive Director, Health Protection Directorate

/7/3/2010